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    Week 2 of PSA couldn't have been better! Thank you parents for sending your scholars ready to learn
and have a great day, everyday! Our scholars had a great week of learning and fun excursions only to
end off with a bang at the Georgetown Art Walk last Saturday. Scholars had the amazing opportunity to
display their own art work in the Rice Museum under the Clock Tower. 
    Along with that, they made some of their own art work with our Art Teacher Jireh Funnie, a traditional
Gullah Craft with Zenobia Harper, and took some fresh photos of Front Street with our Photographer
and Media Instructor, Marsh Deane! Proud is only a fraction of what we feel for our scholars and oh the
places they'll go! See this week's event lineup below to get ready for another stellar week!

THIS WEEK'S LINEUP  -  8:30 AM - 5 PM

Monday  6/19

PSA & SB 
8:30am - 
5:00pm  

SB (4th & 5th):
Alligator Adventure

PSA & SB (K & 1st):
Grand 14 Movies  

PSA (4th & 5th):
Alligator Adventure



PSA (6th & Up):

Bowling

THREE STRIKES! PSA IS IN!

    NEW HORIZONS AND NEW BEGINNINGS WITH 
KYLAH RAINEY

Thursday  6/22Wednesday  6/21Tuesday  6/20

PSA & SB(2nd & 3rd):
Alligator Adventure

As mentioned last week, PSA has a new Web Design and Graphic Arts instructor, Miss Kylah Rainey!
She will be assisting 6th, 7th, & 8th grades in learning Canva and Coding through the making of vision boards

and other artistic projects throughout the summer. We are delighted to have Miss Rainey with us!



"I think the lessons seem to be very engaging. There is a gradual release model incorporated to help scholars
build an understanding of graphic art/design and have a hands-on approach to experience with. Activities built
into the lessons allow for real-world connections and problem solving techniques. I can see the scholars being

fully involved." - Angela Hawkins, Assistant Program Director
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FINAL SWIMMING SESSIONS
JUNE  19  -  21 ,  2023

Question of the Week:
From the Experts Themselves, Our Educators! Scholars Spotlight

Q: As we start Week 3, what are some of the things your
students have been doing and learning in class and what's

coming up in the near future?



A:  "My third grade students are learning their times table

beginning with the two and threes. They are also learning to

regroup in addition, write and complete multiplication

sentences, stories, facts, and solving problems.

In reading and language arts we began learning about cause

and effect, author's purpose, main idea, figurative language,

author's point of view, text features,  and citing textual

evidence. We will continue these skills along with working on

vocabulary , reading comprehension, and fluency."

~ Ruth Vereen, 3rd Grade Educator



June 19th - 22th 2023

Our Plantersville Picassos stopping for ice
cream on Front Street after a long day of

creation! 

Sessions Are 
First  come,  F irst  serve

$35 Per Student

   SCULPTING THE FUTURE WITH TONY LOADHOLT
This summer PSA has welcomed Sculptor Tony Loadholt! Tony will be guiding our scholars in

the learning of sculpting and who the influential people within the profession today are. Tony
has done a class dealing with how sculptures were made based on how sculptures stand.

From there he had students sculpt their own form of choice to be painted.



 Along with that, he introduced our 5th grade class to the Contemporary African American
Ceramicist and sculptor Kimmy Cantrell who resides in Atlanta through the showcasing of
some of his work. The 5th graders are doing a phenomenal job with their artwork, and we

are excited to see what else they show us! Thank you, Mr. Tony for joining us!
 


